
 
 
 

17th December 2020 
 
ROXBY LANDFILL SITE UPDATE  
 

Dear Local Residents 

 

I would like to provide you with an update on the ongoing works at Roxby Landfill. 

 

We have now completed the installation of the 120 gas extraction pin in to the newly tipped 

waste in Phase 12. This has allowed site to deploy an additional 15,000m2 of welded LLDPE 

plastic capping onto Phase 12 in line with the works scheduled to be completed before festive 

break.  

 

Phase 12 – LLDPE Capping  
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Operations will be greatly reduced over the Christmas period with rail inputs to cease from 

23rd December to 4th January 2021. As well as Biffa management being present on site 

additional manned security will be employed on the Bank Holidays along with 24hrs CCTV 

security. 

 

As you are aware Biffa has an open door policy; however, due to Government advice on 

COVID 19 we are unable to offer a site visit during this time as we are required to limit social 

interaction.  If you wish to discuss this update further please don’t hesitate to contact us by 

email: - roxbylandfill@biffa.co.uk or contact the site weighbridge on 01724 733336. 

 

We will continue to liaise with the Environment Agency, local councillors and the local MP to 

ensure all parties are aware of progress and will provide weekly updates to the liaison group. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you a Merry Christmas & Happy New Year.  

 
Regards  
 
James Harrison  
 
 
 
Site Manager   
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